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NOTE FROM THE DELEGATION OF EL SALVADOR ANNOUNCING ITS CANDIDACY 

FOR VICE CHAIR OF THE COMMITTEE ON MIGRATION ISSUES (CAM)
PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR
 TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
Note 159/2015
The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development (SEDI) with reference to the upcoming election of the vice chairs of the Committee on Migration Issues (CAM).


In that connection, the Mission would like to announce El Salvador's interest in serving as Vice Chair of the aforementioned Committee, and for the Chair and the member states to be apprised accordingly. 
The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington D.C., September 21, 2015

To the
Executive Secretariat for Integral Development 

Organization of American States 

Washington, D.C.
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